
A602’s 
AUTORAMA
SHOW REPORT - 8th Sept

Mixed weather didn’t deter the hardcore 
mini faithful. A wet start for this show 
soon brightened up. The weather did have 
a slight impact on the turnout but there 
was still a good number and variety of 
cars that made an appearance. 

A wide variety of classic cars were 
on show (predominantly Hot-rods) 
but there’s something for everyone in 
amongst the American muscle and hot-
rods. The Autorama show is a yearly 
favourite in the A’s Calendar.

The show has a few auto-jumble stalls and 
live music and was a great opportunity 
to catch up with like-minded local car 
enthusiasts.

Paul’s ‘Mini’ Mini certainly gained a fair bit 
of attention on the stand.
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They ask for a £10 deposit beforehand, 
this can be made into the club bank 
account. 

we ask if you would like to come along 
please let us know as soon as possible. 

The deposit is to be made by this Friday 
the 11th October so we would need 
everyone to respond and let us know 
if you’ll be attending and to pay you 
deposit by end of day Thursday (10th).

Menu choices will need to be made and 
fi nalised two weeks before the meal, so 

make sure to take a look at the menu 
and let us know as soon as possible.

We look forward to seeing who’s 
attending.

Thank you.

A’s Mini OWNERS CLUB 
ChristMAS MEAL

It’s that time of year again it seems to come 
around so quick, we have planned a Christmas 
meal at the broadway hotel and carvery in 
letchworth for Saturday 14th December at 6pm. 
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Houghton RoCKS
SHOW REPORT - 7th Sept

A few of our members made it over to the Houghton Rocks (including the 
Houghton Regis Car Show) on Saturday 7th September - It looked to be a great 
show with a mixture of live music, kids entertainment and of course the car show. 
A show that has been attended by A’s Members for a number of years so again one 
to look out for next year and try to get more members to!

STANFORD HALL
SHOW REPORT - 15th Sept

MiniFest, held at Stanford Hall on the 15th of September 2024, was a fantastic 
show for Mini enthusiasts. Mini specialists along with a wide range of auto-jumble 
stands provided opportunities for those seeking rare parts. The live arena attracted 
crowds with its sound-off competitions. The competition heated up for the second 
leg of the BMC Premier Concours. The A’s were anongst mini clubs from around the 
country who gathered to enjoy a day of Mini fun with friends.

Mini Fest 2025 has been announced at Stanford Hall - 14th September 2025
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FIND US ON

EVENTS   OCTOBER
The event list is as up-to-date as possible - please see the website 
for more information on each event - asminiclub.co.uk

3rd OctoBER
Ace Café Mods N Minis 
6pm

7th OctoBER
Club Meet - The ANGELS 
Hitchin - 7pm

28th OctOBER
H-Town Meet, - Hitchin Town 
Square - 6pm

Let US KNow of any shows you 
know dates READY for 2025!


